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Dear Ms. Culver: 

This refers to: your letter dated April 19, 2010 and your Form 314 "Disposition of Materials," 
dated April 29, 2010. 

In your letter dated April 19, 2011, you state 'The material will be transferred to Clines Technical 
Services (CTS) , Ohio License # 03225230000, Expiring on June 6, 2011." We have not 
received any further correspondence since April 19, 2010 updating us on the status of 
transferring your licensed materials to CTS (Le. Acknowledgements of Receipt signed by CrS). 

We have voided your request to terminate your NRC Material License due to your inability to 
provide us the required information stated above. This action is without prejudice to 
resubmission. If you resubmit your request, in order to avoid an additional fee, please state that 
the resubmission is additional information to Control Number 575004. 

If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated above, 
you may contact us at (630) 829-9887. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
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